
 

 November 2021 
 

Dear Pastor and Friends  
 

 Blessed be the Lord, who daily loadeth us with 
benefits, even the God of our salvation. Selah. 
Psalm 68:19 
  

 
My heart is full of praise unto the Lord for the work that He has permitted 
accomplished. 
 
 My dear Pastor, Lou Jurva, has retired from 
Pastorate. He invited me to be in the transition 
service. It was a service of mixed emotions since 
I see my pastor of many years going out and doing 
God’s will in another area and at the same tie 
meeting my new Pastor, Keith Williams, who has 
a desire to keep fulfilling God’s purpose for our 
sending Church. 
 

While I was in that area of Michigan I was able to share the Word of 
God in some Missionary conferences and also visit some churches that 

have supported us for many years and other 
new churches that were very kind to receive us 
and even some decided to start supporting our 
ministry here in Mexico.  



THANKS all of you for your kindness (still have in mind to visit our 
other supporting churches). 
 
  
 

 
During the summer, after a year of absence due the pandemic, we were 
able to carry out the youth camp. They not only did enjoy the recreational 

activities but they let 
God speak into their 
lives. Some got their 
lives right with God 
and others decided to 
surrender their lives to 
serve Him. 

 
 Our Church Bible Institute started in 
September, and praise the Lord we continue 
focus on preparing laborers for His Harvest.  

 
 We also had some 
baptisms and these 

new believers have remained faithful with 
a desire to go share the Gospel with others. 
 
                           
We are so grateful to you our faithful friend for your 
prayers and support. 

 

  
I appreciate your prayers, your monthly support, your love, your emails, 
your congratulation cards and all you invest in us. May God bless you all.   

 
In Christ with Love 

 

John D. Perez and Family (johndpg@gmail.com) 
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